
 

 

 
 
 
 
         23rd March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE:  EASTER HOLIDAYS 
 
I am just writing to inform you that our last day of term before the Easter Holidays is Wednesday 31st March 2021 and 
we will be finishing at 1pm. 
 
The Bexley transport team have been informed so if your child does use the transport service then please liaise with 
them regarding the time they will be at the pick-up point.   
 
If you collect your child, then please ensure you are here promptly to pick them up. 
 
School will return on Monday 19th April 2021. 
 
I wish you and your families a restful Easter break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Juliet Morris 
Head of School 


